
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 
AIR FORCE BOARD FOR CORRECTION OF MILITARY RECORDS 

IN THE MATTER OF: DOCKET NUMBER: 98-10010 

COUNSEL: NONE 
iL. 

L 
(AF 18 101 9 8 4 )  HEARING DESIRED: NO . 

APPLICANT REQUESTS THAT: 

His WD AGO Form 53-55, Enlisted Record and Report of Separation, 
be corrected to reflect award of the Distinguished Flying Cross, 
with 2 Oak Leaf Clusters, and the Air Medal, with 8 Oak Leaf 
Clusters. 

The applicant's request for award of the European-African-Middle 
Eastern Campaign Medal, with 2 Bronze Service Stars, and the 
Distinguished Unit Citation, with 1 Oak Leaf Cluster was 
administratively corrected on 30 May 1997. Applicant's request 
that the number of missions be corrected to reflect 61 was 
administratively corrected on 17 March 1998. Hence, no Board 
action is required on this portion of applicant's request. 

APPLICANT CONTENDS THAT: 

- 

His records should be corrected to eliminate the errors. 

In support of his request, applicant submits copies of his WD AGO 
Form 53-55, his discharge certificate and additional documents 
associated with the issues cited in his contentions. These documents are appended at Exhibit A. 

* 

STATEMENT OF FACTS: 

Applicant's military personnel records were destroyed by fire in 
1973. 

Information extracted from applicant's WD AGO Form 53-55, 
Enlisted Record and Report of Separation, reveals that the 
applicant contracted his enlistment in the Army Air Corps on 
1 May 1942. He was honorably discharged from the Army Air Corps 
in the grade of staff sergeant (E-5) on 6 November 1945 f o r  the 
convenience of the government due to demobilization. He had 
completed a total of 3 years, 6 months and 5 days at the time of 
his discharge and had prior service of 2 years, 10 months and 22 
days. 








